
 

 

March 2021 
 
Ref: KM/DIH 
 
Dear Families, 
 

Student COVID-19 Testing 
 
I am writing to remind you that we require your permission in order to carry out a COVID test on 
your child upon their return to school. The Government has asked that all families support the 
COVID testing programme.  
 
Research shows that up to a third of the population could be carrying the virus and be unaware that 
they are infectious.  
 
Please click here for the consent form - NHS Test and Trace: COVID-19 testing - Consent 
Form (office.com) 
Please click here for more information - COVID-19-Testing-for-Students-online-registration-
.pdf (collegiateacademy.co.uk) 
 
All students across the country are being offered this test in order to limit the spread of the infection 
across the community when schools reopen. All staff have also been offered the opportunity to 
have two tests prior to the re-opening of schools.  
 
I would you to support this programme in order to protect other members of our community from 
the spread of infection. 
 
Kind regards 

 

 

Mr Irish 
Principal 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=M3cpbyH17EqwKDhN0u2mQ0zJM1FD3MpGu15WonAAvBRUQlFCVENYR0RVRjJNVkJTS004S0pJWkJHRi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=M3cpbyH17EqwKDhN0u2mQ0zJM1FD3MpGu15WonAAvBRUQlFCVENYR0RVRjJNVkJTS004S0pJWkJHRi4u
https://collegiateacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/COVID-19-Testing-for-Students-online-registration-.pdf
https://collegiateacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/02/COVID-19-Testing-for-Students-online-registration-.pdf

